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     The month of May is upon us and with May comes 

“MOTHER’S DAY.” 
 
      While perusing through my things from the past,       

I ran across a book we had given my mother as a gift in 

1983.  The book was entitled, “Motherhood, The Sec-

ond Oldest Profession”, by Erma Bombeck.  While 

perusing the book, I was reminded of things my mother, 

and perhaps your mother said.  The following are just a 

few of those sayings: 

 
      “This is going to hurt me worse than it hurts you.” 

      “I’ll give you something to cry about.” 

      “You will always be mama’s baby.” 

      “Just wait until your father gets home.” 

      “Just wait until you have children of your own.” 

      “You made your bed, now lie in it.” 

      “If your girlfriend jumped off the bridge would you do  

             it too?” 

      “If you fall off that swing and break a leg, don’t come            

           running to me.” 

      “Don’t make me stop this car.” 
 
     These are just a few sayings, and I’m sure you can 

think of others.   
 
     “HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY!!!” 
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PASTOR’S PEN  

Rev. Larry Kendrick 

— The Roberts Family 

THANK YOU NOTE 

     The family of Janiece Roberts wishes to ex-

press deep appreciation for your kind and thought-

ful expression of sympathy.  Thank you for your 

kind words, thoughts, and prayers. 

MEMORIALS 
In memory of Mr. Ron Mohundro, by Jim and Edie Ward 
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In memory of Mr. Gary Lee, by Mrs. Charlene Avery 

In memory of Mr. Will Stanbery, by Mrs. Charlene Avery 

THANK YOU NOTE 

     Thank you for all the calls, texts, and most importantly 

the prayers for Kent and his surgery.  Blessed to be a part 

of such a caring church. 

— Kent and Amy Scott 


